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Government response to the Public Accounts and Public Works Committee Report No. 10, June 2011 – Enhancing Accountability through Annual Reporting
Premier and Minister for Reconstruction

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Two Auditor General reports to Parliament in 2008 (Reports No. 1 and No. 9) covered the issue of annual reporting, and the former Public Accounts Committee had agreed to further investigate the issues identified in these reports. 
2. The Public Accounts and Public Works Committee (PAPWC) resolved to continue with this inquiry and released a discussion paper in November 2009 outlining details of the inquiry. 
3. A Queensland Government submission was provided in March 2010 in response to the discussion paper.  
4. In June 2011, the PAPWC reported to Parliament in Report No. 10 Enhancing Accountability through Annual Reporting.
5. Recommendations 1 and 3 are supported and recommendation 2 is supported in-principle.
6. Cabinet approved the Government response to the Public Accounts and Public Works Committee Report No. 10, June 2011 – Enhancing Accountability through Annual Reporting.
7. Attachments
· Public Accounts and Public Works Committee Report No. 10, June 2011 - Enhancing Accountability through Annual Reporting
· Government response to the Public Accounts and Public Works Committee Report No. 10, June 2011 - Enhancing Accountability through Annual Reporting
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